
 

 
 
 
South Waterfront Greenway Construction Update 
October 7, 2013 
 
Greetings! 
 
Construction 
Phase 1 work is going well and the construction is still on schedule.  JW Fowler has finished the shallow water habitat and 
is working on the river access ramp, the last gabion wall and site clean up.  Crews also continue to work on the irrigation 
system, after which planting can begin.  We still expect to conclude heavy construction in December.   

As per plan, the river access ramp is 6’-6” wide and slopes downward at approximately 15%.  It terminates at a point on 
the riverbank that sometimes will be inundated and sometimes not, depending on the season, tides, rainfall, etc.  Below are 
two photos of the river access ramp under construction last week, showing lower and higher water conditions.   

 

At left, the end of the access ramp in lower water conditions.  At right, the ramp when the water is higher.   
 
 
Fencing:  At the conclusion of heavy construction, planned for December 2013, the site fencing will remain up around the 
entire site until the upland lawns have had a chance to root and get established, estimated to be June of 2014. 
 
Work Hours:  Monday – Saturday, 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
 
Contact Us 
The Portland Parks & Recreation website at www.portlandparks.org is the place to go for accurate and up-to-date 
information on the progress of the project.  We know that construction is inconvenient, messy and sometimes dangerous.  
By providing accurate and timely information, we will do our best to let you know what to expect. 
 
Elizabeth Kennedy-Wong 
502-823-5113 
elizabeth.kennedy-wong@portlandoregon.gov 


